
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0049
Date: Monday, May 27, 2019 12:06:27 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 5:14 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-05-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0049

-- Name --
Mark Hughson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase is far higher than the inflation rate. I just checked my last bill(May 2019) and my delivery was $24.28.
A hike of $2.24 is close to 10%.
This is very unfair. I do everything I can to conserve hydro and we still get penalized. Ontario is overproducing
electricity and our provincial rates are among the highest in Canada. Pls deny this rate hike application.

-- Attachment --




